
Chair Report   -  March 23, 2018 

Our general contractor, Kroenenberger and Sons are on site at the HS Cafeteria and continuing pre-

construction activities.  We are still working towards April 2nd as the date to break ground.  As 

mentioned in our meeting on the 14th, CREC held a meeting with school administration on the 20th to 

walk through introductions, logistics, safety & security, and communication.  Paul will speak to the 

communication protocols he has set up in his report later this morning.  Our thanks to Ellen Dunn, who 

on behalf of the HS, sent out a clear, comprehensive communication to the community in preparation 

for construction activities.   

 

 


